
Clinton River Muzzleloaders Present:  

A Centerfire Pistol   

Woods-Walk Shoot 

Saturday, August 20, 2022 

On Saturday, August 20, 2022, the Clinton River Muzzleloaders are hosting a 

Centerfire woods-walk on the Primitive Range in Delaney Park at the Detroit 

Sportsmen’s Congress.  This is a fun shoot for centerfire pistols and revolvers.   

Centerfire pistol calibers only – No rifle calibers.  Rain out date is August 27, 2022 

Registration: runs from 9:45-11:30AM.   The first safety briefing will be at 10:00AM with the 

shoot commencing afterward.   

Firearms with non-removable magazines will be loaded at the firing line only. Removable 

magazines may be loaded between stations but not inserted until the shooter is at the firing 

line.   

There are four divisions; Adult – Iron Sights, Adult – Optical, Junior – Iron Sights, Junior- Optical. 

Re-Entry for another division is allowed. 

The junior division is for children 16 and under.   Juniors must be accompanied by an adult. 

The course of fire is five shots each on 10 hanging steel targets at various distances between 20 

and 60 yards in the woods. Range Officer scoring decisions are final. 

Fee: $10 per shooter.    

For additional information, contact Walter Opdycke (wopdycke@mi.rr.com) 

Detroit Sportsmen’s Congress – Clinton River Muzzleloaders, 49800 Dequindre Rd. 
Shelby Township, MI 48317, 586-739-3500 
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